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Thanks to a few members of this committee for their fairly 
recent contributions to the revision of the Handbook. We 
now have updates to the following chapters: 
The Median Section, 
Chapter 16, Japanese Irises, and 
Chapter 17, Louisiana Irises.  
I have corrections to Chapter 24, Collection Classes, and 
Chapter 27, The Artistic Division, made in my Handbook, 
and retyping will take place soon. 
 
Some members of the Spuria Iris Society have submitted 
changes to the Spuria Chapter, but they haven’t completed 
their revisions. 
 
Typing of the newly revised chapters will take place in the 
coming months, and then we’ll be able to submit the material 
to the AIS Board for their approval.  
 
Yes, some progress is being made; however, some of the 
cooperating societies have yet to name members to their 
committees. This must be done ASAP in order for us to have 
any kind of vision for completion of a revised Handbook.  
 
 


